
 

 

To All Parents and Carers  
15 July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

In light of the extreme heat warning that has been issued nationally, and the predicted warmer weather for Greater 
Manchester that has resulted in the latest MET Office weather warning for the area moving from amber to red, we are 
making plans to support students next week. 
 

Students may wear their St Anne’s PE kit to school each day next week if they choose to do so.  This adjustment is for 
next week only. 
 

Some students will choose not to wear their PE kit and should continue to wear school uniform as normal but do not 
need to wear their blazer or tie.  Students should continue to bring the normal equipment that they need to be 
successful in school. 
 

Our planned Rewards Day will go ahead with adjustments to ensure this is safe and enjoyable for all eligible students 
that will be invited to participate. 
 

We benefit from a modern building which is well insulated and ventilated with an effective air flow system that helps 
avoid extremes in temperature.  To ensure students are comfortable throughout the day can we ask for your support 
to remind your child of the following advice and guidance for children during periods of warm weather.  Children: 
 

• should stay in the shade as much as possible during break and lunch times 

• wear a sunhat to and from school if necessary to avoid sunburn 

• use their own sunscreen sensibly, and as required throughout the day (at least factor 15 with UVA protection) 
to protect skin, especially when outside 

• bring their own refillable water bottle and ensure they drink plenty of water, and more than they usually do. 
Free, fresh cold water is available from water stations and water fountains throughout school. 
 

School will be open as normal and will close for the summer holiday at 12.05 on Thursday 21st July 2022 which is the 
last day of term.  
 

I would like to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable summer and look forward to seeing all our students safely back in 
school and ready to learn in September. 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr C Heyes  
Headteacher  


